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NOV 2 61982

Docket No. 50-10
Docket No. 50-237
Docket No. 50-249

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated October 28, 1982, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your attention
in Inspection Report No. 50-10/82-13; 50-237/82-17; 50-249/82-18 forwarded
by our letter dated September 28, 1982. We acknowldege the test exclusions
permitted by the ASME Code, Section XI, Paragraph IWA 4400. However, these
test exclusions do not exempt you from the containment leakage tests required
pursuant to Appendix J to 10 CFR 50. Following a telephone conversation on
November 10, 1982 between Mr. P. Holland of your staff and Mr. J. Grobe of
my staff, we understand that the containment water level monitor was included
in the Type A integrated leak rate test which was conducted at the conclusion
of the 1982 refueling outage. We will examine these matters during a sub-
sequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincero y,

'
.

. F. Streeter hief
Projects Branc 2

cc: Louis 0. Dc1 George, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

D. J. Scott, Station
Superintendent

cc w/1ti dtd 10/28/82:
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Karen Borgstadt, Office of
Ass tant Attorne General
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